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Chief Horning,

I would like to thank you for giving me the opportunity to be a part-time Firefighter/EMT with
the Greenfield Fire Territory. I have enjoyed my time working here and have learned many
valuable things from fellow firefighters during my time here.

I recently moved out of the area and do not currently have the availability to be able to
commit to continuing my part time hours with the department. As I currently do not have
anymore part time shifts on the schedule. Please accept this as my resignation from my
position with Greenfield Fire Territory, as of April 25th, 2025.

Once again thank you for the opportunity. I have much respect for the department and the
time each shift has taken to make me a better Firefighter/EMT.

Thank you,
Morgan Collins



